
August 3, 1976 

SADDLEBACK COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 
28000 Marguerite Parkway 

Mission Viejo, California 92675 

N 0 T I C E 

Telephone: 831-9700 

Members of the Board of Trustees of the Saddleback Co111Tiunity College District: 

You are hereby notified that the Regular Meeting of the Board of Trustees will 

not be held on Monday, August 9, 1976, or on Monday, August 23, 1976. 

A Special Meeting is tentatively scheduled to be held at 7:30 p.m., on Monday, 

August 30, 1976, in Room 212 of the Library-Classroom Complex, 28000 Marguerite 

Parkway, Mission Viejo, California. A copy of the notice of the meeting and a 

copy of the Agenda will be forthcoming. 

R. A. Lombardi, Secretary of the Board of Trustees 

Posted and distributed as required. 
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